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Sierra Club respectfully moves this Commission for leave to file late comments in the above-
captioned matter. Our office submitted its comment letter at 5:13 p.m. on August 27, 2015, and 
served it on the parties moments later. We experienced several last minute formatting problems 
that prevented us from submitting the comments before 5:00 p.m.  Our comments contain 
numerous complicated tables and graphs that refused to bend to our attempts to properly format 
the document.  
 
No party to this proceeding will be harmed by Sierra Club’s late filing. PacifiCorp need not 
respond to comments until September 24, 2015. The fact that the company was served 
approximately 13 minutes after the deadline should not prejudice its ability to review and fully 
respond in September. 
 
Attached to this motion is the same comment letter Sierra Club submitted to the docket and 
served to parties on August 27, 2015, with corrected table of contents and page numbers.  Also 
attached is the receipt from the Commission of the Sierra Club’s initial filing. 
 
Sierra Club regrets the delay and always strives to fully comply with commission rules.  
 
 

August 28, 2015  

Respectfully submitted, 

 
  /s/ Gloria D. Smith   
Gloria D. Smith  
Managing Attorney 
Sierra Club Environmental Law Program  
85 Second Street, 2nd Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94105  
415-977-5532 
gloria.smith@sierraclub.org 
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